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Robert F. Kennedy, Jr. Withdraws from Ballot in Wyoming 
 

CHEYENNE, WY – On September 4th, Robert F. Kennedy, Jr. notified the Wyoming Secretary 
of State’s Office that he intended to withdraw his name from the 2024 General Election Ballot in 
Wyoming. Kennedy had previously submitted petitions as an independent candidate for President of the 
United States on August 26th. 

“Following his notice of withdrawal, Robert F. Kennedy Jr. will not appear on the ballot as a 
presidential candidate in Wyoming,” Secretary of State Chuck Gray said. “Our office is dedicated to 
providing continued, transparent service to the people of Wyoming.” 

### 

 
 

 


